
 

Dear FBH Volunteers, 

Food Brings Hope needs your help! During the months of March, April, and May, we have 

many planned events.  We are hoping you will be able to assist with one or more of these 

activities. Please email Diane at diane@foodbringshope.org as soon as possible if you are 

able to help with any of the following activities. 

Jersey Mike’s “Day of Giving”, March 25, 2020  

Jersey Mike’s “Month of Giving” takes place the entire month of March.  Please help us 

spread the word!  Follow our FB Page, Instagram and Twitter and share the information 

with your contacts.  Last year we raised $24,000 and our goal for this year is $30,000! 

The special “Day of Giving” takes place on Wednesday, March 25.  FBH is Jersey Mike’s 

charity of choice for the 6th year in a row.  100% of the day’s proceeds will go directly to 

FBH.  As in the past two years, customers also are given the option of ordering and paying 

on the “Day of Giving”, but picking up on a future date.  This is especially worthwhile for 

our businesses, schools and organizations that place large orders. FBH gets credit for all 

sales that day. Some FBH volunteers may also choose to help deliver orders. 

We are requesting volunteers at each of Jersey Mike’s four stores on March 25th. 

Locations are in Port Orange, Ormond Beach, and 2 in Daytona Beach; ISB and the new 

store on Cornerstone Blvd off of LPGA. Staff and volunteers will work in shifts greeting 

customers at each location from 10:00AM to 7:00PM. Please let Diane know your 

availability.  

FBHonors Banquet – Thursday, April 30, 2020 

The FBH Honors Banquet will be held at the Mori Hosseini Center at Daytona State 

College.  Students will arrive at 4:30PM and the banquet will end at approximately 7:00PM.  

Volunteers are needed to help set up at 4:00PM, greet students as they arrive, help with 

awards, serve food and assist with clean up.   

FBH Tour of Homes – Date TBD  

Students from the middle and high school TeenZone programs will participate in a Tour of 

Homes.  Volunteers are needed to help supervise the students as they learn more about 

the entire process of constructing a home and the careers associated with home building 

and sales. Lunch will also be provided. 

FBH End of Year Celebration – Date & Location TBD 

Information to follow in the near future. 


